
      Saint Benedict School News   

  Tuesday, March 5, 2024 

Thursday Mass 
 

Our 7th Grade Class will 
host this week’s Mass.  

The students will be talking about Ask 
and you should receive.  
   8:15 A.M. 
Please join us if your schedule permits. 

  Lenten Prayer 
 
Blessed are You, loving Father 
For all your gifts to us 
Blessed are You for giving us family and 
friends.  To be with us in times of joy and  
sorrow.  To help us in days of need,  
and to rejoice with us in moments of  
celebration. 
 
Amen  

Upcoming Events 
 
March 7 — Grades 6,7,8 to BC for a 
   retreat 
March 13 — Science Fair 
March 15 – Regional Forensics 
March 18 — H.S.A. Meeting —7 p.m. 
March 20– Reading Team Competition 
March 22 – Diocesan Forensics 
March 25 – Chrism Mass at Cathedral 

Stations of the Cross 
 

Every Friday during Lent, we will be praying 
the Stations of the Cross at 1:45 in the Church! 

 
Please join us if your schedule permits! 

Auction 
 

Thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Live Auction on 
Saturday evening.  A wonderful 
and fun time was held by all. 
Many thanks to all the workers who 
prepared the meal,  the workers who 
set up everything for the auction, for 
all the volunteers  who  worked  
tirelessly to make all things happen.  
Many, many thanks to Cindy  
Cunningham who chaired this years 
auction, your leadership and hard 
work made the evening flow  
flawlessly. 
Thanks to everyone who donated 
items, we could not have an auction 
without the donations!   

Lenten Confessions 
 

The students will have confession with 
Father Michael this Thursday, grades 
3,4,5 and next Thursday, grades 6,7,8. 

End of Third Marking Period 
 

The third marking period ends on Tuesday, 
March 19th. 


